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I hope everyone appreciated the unexpected holiday on Friday. Making Juneteenth a 
federal holiday was a delightful announcement—albeit at the last minute. Because of 
this schedule change, I’m sharing my videoblog with you today. It includes a bit on my 
own latest office visit and an upcoming conversation with incoming interim president 
Charlene Dukes. 
  
For those of you still hearing questions from students about the Return-to-Campuses 
plan, please share the full memo on this topic and point students to upcoming forums 
on June 23 and June 28. Registration is required. The list of Frequently Asked 
Questions is also evolving with questions most relevant to students being updated 
regularly. Submissions for this list can be sent 
to studentaffairs@montgomerycollege.edu. 
  
Employees can access specialized Return-to-Campuses information on the MC 
website. If you still need a vaccine, please take advantage so that we can make our 
communities as safe as possible. 
  
As you know, my time at the College is winding down. In that spirit, this week will be my 
last one sending written messages as I begin to shift my attention to Nevada. I will be 
sharing a recorded conversation with incoming interim president Charlene Dukes on 
July 1, so I hope you will tune in for that. Until then, stay safe, and be well. 

 

https://youtu.be/16ZegKXK38E
https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/coronavirus/communications/index.html#college
https://montgomerycollege.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_B_3hDRfaQfGo-LYtqu5Rww
https://montgomerycollege.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_507OTguaToqYLRLLpV-xEQ
https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/coronavirus/students/faqs.html
https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/coronavirus/students/faqs.html
mailto:studentaffairs@montgomerycollege.edu
https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/coronavirus/employees/index.html
https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/coronavirus/employees/index.html
https://www.montgomerycountymd.gov/covid19/vaccine/germantown.html

